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Friends of Boxgrove Termly Newsletter 

A warm introduction to all parents and carers of Boxgrove School. Our names are Becca Wingate and Amy 

O’Leary (mums to Scarlett and Jack in Year R) and we have decided to take on the role as Heads of the 

PTA this year. A big thank you to Georgie Newman who did such a great job leading the PTA this year    

solo!  

We have decided to replace the old ‘PTA’ name with a new name, ‘Friends of Boxgrove’ and will be send-

ing out termly newsletters to help inform you all of our plans, money raised and dates for the diary. We 

hope you will be able to support us on our mission to raise vital funds for Boxgrove School from now on 

and we would welcome any help with the fundraising opportunities we organise. Please find us outside 

school with any questions you may have and we will do our best to help.  

 

PLEASE HELP! 

We are looking for cake donations for Sports Day on Thursday 7th June. These can be shop bought or home-

made. If homemade, please can you also send in a list of the ingredients to accompany the cake, just incase of 

allergies. Please can you bring the donations into school on the morning of Sports Day for us to sell.  

Also we are looking for some willing participants to help run the drink and cake stall on the day of sports day. 

It is our hope we get enough help that we can split the day at the stall so you do not miss watching the event! 

Thank you in advance! 


